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May 4, 2018 
 
 
 
 
 

Re: ManageUSR Carrier Improvements  
 

The North Carolina Rate Bureau is pleased to introduce an enhanced version of the ManageUSR 
web application on May 18, 2018. This new version of ManageUSR focuses on updating the USR 
Fines Report.  
 
The new report offers additional search criteria, enhanced grouping by Carrier ID, and a method to 
trace an invoice to a specific fine using an invoice’s ‘Item Number’. The attached document will 
assist you with maneuvering through the report changes. Email notifications will continue to be 
sent on the 8th of the month informing users of fines generated for the prior month. Users 
subscribed to the Workers Compensation UnitStat Fine Email Notifications will receive the fine 
notification.  
 
Users can subscribe to the email notifications by completing the Contact Change Request Form. 
 
If you have any questions, contact the NCRB Information Center via phone at 919-582-1056 or via 
email at wcinfo@ncrb.org. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
       Joanna Biliouris 
 
       Chief Operating Officer  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
JB:amt  
C-18-12 

Attention: WC Data Reporting 
Personnel & Invoice Contacts 

 

http://www.ncrb.org/Portals/0/ncrb/workers%20comp%20services/forms/NCRB%20Contact%20Change%20Request%20Form%20v4.pdf
mailto:wcinfo@ncrb.org


Manage USR Fine Screen Changes 
1. Item Number- search with your USR item number located on the invoice to narrow your search 

results.  
2. Fine reports will show your Carrier ID, Item Number and total amount owed.  
3. Fines will be grouped by Carrier ID for your convenience.  
4. Fine Status- Status will change when voided, waived or if the fine has been paid.  
5. Fine Amount- This will show what is owed for each individual fine.  

  -Fine amounts that have a negative are fines that have been waived or voided. 
 

 


